
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: April 14, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Approval of Funds for Churchill LMC Renovation

I would like to add to the agenda for the April 14, 2025, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting, the approval of funds for the Churchill LMC Renovation. Brian Weber, 
Plant Moran Realpoint, will discuss the Churchill LMC Renovation details taking 
place in the summer of 2025. The total requested approval amount for the Churchill 
LMC project is $950,000 and will be funded by the Bond.  

Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.
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